

Having trouble reading this email? Click here for the web version.



WEEKLY NEWSLETTER August 4, 2020

August is Membership and New Club Development Month

> Thursdays, 12:15 pm The Plaza Restaurant 217 South Broad Street Thomasville, GA 31792

This Week's Program

"COVID - 19 and the impact on small business."
This month, Dr. Piller begins her third year as Chair, for the Division of Business and sixth year at Thomas University. She holds a Bachelor's and Master's Degrees in Public Administration and a Ph.D. in Business Organization and Management. Last fall, Dr. Piller was elected to the Board of Directors for Sigma Beta Delta, the National Honor Society for Business, Management, and Administration.

Melinda's professional career spans three decades, in government relations, campaign management, communications, and nonprofit/association management. Melinda has lead campaign initiatives in Florida and throughout the United States. She has managed and directed campaigns, from presidential to school board.

As a senior association manager, for the Florida Education Association, Melinda directed the political, legislative, and communications divisions during her 12-year tenure. The 100,000 plus member organization grew to become one of the strongest advocates for public education, teachers, and support personnel, in the country.

As an independent consultant, Dr. Piller has worked with numerous national and statewide associations, local nonprofits, and private sector businesses. As a multi-store retail owner, Blue Water Trading Company, she knows the challenges small businesses face every day.

Dr. Piller began teaching Public Administration at Barry University, Miami Springs and Business at Flagler College, St.

Dr. Piller began teaching Public Administration at Barry University, Miami Springs and Business at Flagler College, St. Augustine, Florida. She continues her advocacy work, representing the American Association for Marriage and Family Therapy in Florida. During the last legislative session, Dr. Piller worked on an extensive legislative package, which was successfully passed and is now law, in collaboration with the Florida Department of Health.

Melinda resides in Tallahassee and considers herself a Georgia citizen as well. "I look forward to driving to TU's beautiful campus again soon! We all miss being with our students, although Zoom has provided us the opportunity to teach and stay in close touch.

Walk to end Alzheimers

Rotary member, Angela Williamson, is participating in the Walk to End Alzheimer's and she needs our help. Please do one of the following, send a check to Alzheimer's Association, put Angela's name in the memo section and send it to the Rotary Club of Thomasville, P. O. Box 1277, Thomasville, GA 31799, or give to Angelia, or give on line.

District Emerging Leaders

Andre Marria, Alisha Rodriguez and Terry Rouse have been nominated by District Governor Kirk Driskell as Emerging Leaders!

The Emerging Leaders program is designed to provide interactive and engaging virtual training providing knowledge, resources, and inspiration for local Rotarians to create lasting change across the globe, in our communities and in themselves.

Congratulations! We are proud of your work, past and present, for our Club and our District!

Last Week's Program

For those who were not able to attend last week's meeting, you missed a treat. There were 46 in attendance. President

John Brown introduced a new segment to the meeting and our guest Lucinda Brown (President of the local chapter of the NAACP) highlighted the career of Thomasville Police Chief Troy Rich. Chief Rich was then presented with a Paul Harris Fellow by Past District Governor Fran Milberg.

The new meeting segment entitled "The Director's Report," will be used to keep the membership informed on progress being made by the different committees. Janet Liles and Adam Carvin reported on the club's membership efforts. It was pointed out that all members can be involved in recruiting new members as we work to energize the existing members. During these challenging times we might want to ask ourselves this question. Am 1" doing my part to help the club be

strong and vibrant? New blood can help towards this end.

Our guest Lucinda Brown reflected on the service of TPD Chief, Troy Rich. During Chief Rich's long career in Thomasville, we the citizens, have been the beneficiaries of his forward thinking and innovations. His flagship contribution to the TPD and Thomasville, was introducing and implementing the President's Task Force on 21st Century Policing recommendations. These recommendations were designed to help law enforcement improve its relationship with the community. There are six pillars of 21st Century Policing, Those pillars are: Building Trust and Legitimacy, Policy and Oversight, Technology and Social Media, Community Policing and Crime Reduction, Training and Education and Officer Safety and Wellness. These six pillars help the community and law enforcement work together for the good of all stake holders.

Chief Rich gave an emotional footnote to his career as a servant of the city of Thomasville. He is retiring from that service after 30 years. There is a quote that says, "Service is the rent we pay for the privilege of living on this earth." Chief Rich has paid his rent. There is no outstanding debt to be collected. He leaves the TPD and the city of Thomasville in a much better place than he found it. Thanks, Chief Rich, What can we take away from this meeting? Let me suggest The American Detection is reductive. Trains, cliner touch the reductive we date away from this instancing feet hie staggest this, Rotary Opens Opportunities. Let us as Rotarians serve our community, others and ourselves by fully embracing "The Four Test." Let us diligently place "Service Above Self." Then we can each proudly say, we have taken advantage of the opportunities Rotary opened to us.

District Governor's Message of the Week

In a phone message to all 71 District Presidents, District Governor Kirk Driskell made the following remarks. 1. Choose your new members wisely. Quality over quantity.

Ask yourself why are you here.
 3. Be innovative.

4. Stay focused on Polio.

Thanks to all our members. Thomasville Rotary Club is blessed to have these as our focus.

Meetings

August is Membership and New Club Development Month

- 8/6 Mellinda Piller Covid and the impact on Small Business
- 8/13 Danillo Pistelli A History of Mom and Dads and the Pistelli Family
- 8/20 Regular Meeting
- 8/27 Steve Depaola Psychology of Negative Elections

Our Rotary Family BIRTHDAYS

- 8/6 Janet Liles
- 8/9 Cameron Jahnke
- 8/9 Andre Marria
- 8/13 Andy Vann
- 8/13 Harry Tomlinson
- 8/13 Joe Tarver
- 8/15 Scott Smith
- 8/17 Donald Sims
- 8/18 Christy Cooke
- 8/18 Chris Lovelady
- 8/22 Frank Helms
- 8/23 Rankin Smith, Jr.
- 8/29 Mike Stephenson

WEDDING ANNIVERSARIES

- 8/2 Krista Peace (7)
- 8/7 Niki Gatlin (10)
- 8/8 Ben Wilds (50)
- 8/10 Bill Dickey (52)
- 8/13 Coy Irvin (43)
- 8/18 Arlen Yokley (63)
- 8/18 Doris Yokley (63)
- 8/19 Gary Tucker (60)8/19 Carlton Bryant (45)
- 8/20 Russell Chubb (60)
- 8/26 Copper Comita (31)
- 8/26 John Comita, Jr. (31)
- 8/28 Albert Park (49)
- 8/29 Andre Marria (2)

This Week's Program



"COVID - 19 and the impact on small business. "

This month, Dr. Piller begins her third year as Chair, for the Division of Business and sixth year at Thomas University. She holds a Bachelor's and Master's Degrees in Public Administration and a Ph.D. in Business Organization and Management. Last fall, Dr. Piller was elected to the Board of Directors for Sigma Beta Delta, the National Honor Society for Business, Management, and Administration.

Melinda's professional career spans three decades, in government relations, campaign management, communications, and nonprofit/association management. Melinda has lead campaign initiatives in Florida and throughout the United States. She has managed and directed campaigns, from presidential to school board.

As a senior association manager, for the Florida Education Association, Melinda directed the political, legislative, and communications divisions during her 12-year tenure. The 100,000 plus member organization grew to become one of the strongest advocates for public education, teachers, and support personnel, in the country.

As an independent consultant, Dr. Piller has worked with numerous national and statewide associations, local nonprofits, and private sector businesses. As a multi-store retail owner, Blue Water Trading Company, she knows the challenges small businesses face every day.

Dr. Piller began teaching Public Administration at Barry University, Miami Springs and Business at Flagler College, St. Augustine, Florida. She continues her advocacy work, representing the American Association for Marriage and Family Therapy in Florida. During the last legislative session, Dr. Piller worked on an extensive legislative package, which was successfully passed and is now law, in collaboration with the Florida Department of Health.

Melinda resides in Tallahassee and considers herself a Georgia citizen as well. "I look forward to driving to TU's beautiful campus again soon! We all miss being with our students, although Zoom has provided us the opportunity to teach and stay in close touch.

Walk to end Alzheimers

Rotary member, Angela Williamson, is participating in the Walk to End Alzheimer's and she needs our help.

Please do one of the following, send a check to Alzheimer's Association, put Angela's name in the memo section and send it to the Rotary Club of Thomasville, P. O. Box 1277, Thomasville, GA 31799, or give to Angelia, or give on line.

District Emerging Leaders

Andre Marria, Alisha Rodriguez and Terry Rouse have been nominated by District Governor Kirk Driskell as Emerging Leaders!

The Emerging Leaders program is designed to provide interactive and engaging virtual

8/29 Walter Marria, Jr. (47)8/30 Scott Sterling (40)

YEARS OF SERVICE

8/1 Fran Milberg (24) 26 years in Rotary

8/1 Wilson Carraway, Jr. (37) 70 years in Rotary

8/1 Walter Gilbert (29)

8/2 Doris Yokley (2)

8/2 Walter Marria, Jr. (2)

8/2 Pat Choice (2)

8/2 Adrian Burns (2)

8/2 Carlton Bryant (2)

8/3 Susan Backofen (3) 8 years in Rotary

8/8 Scott Sterling (12)

8/10 Debbie Quinton (8)

8/13 Mark Lowe (11)

8/13 Cameron Jahnke (5)

8/16 Niki Gatlin (2)

8/23 Philip Leabo, Jr. (2)

8/24 Krista Peace (3)

8/24 David Hufstetler (3)

8/25 Andy Sheppard (4)

8/27 David Flowers (11)

Rotary Online

https://thomasvillerotary.org https://rotary6900.org/ https://rotary.org/

ROTARY CLUB OF THOMASVILLE

Thursdays, 12:15 pm The Plaza Restaurant 217 South Broad Street Thomasville, GA 31792

LEADERSHIP

President John Brown

President-Elect Wayne Newsome

Immediate PP Kim Walden

Treasurer Teri White

Secretary Angela

Williamson

Foundation Fran Milberg

Membership Janet Liles

training providing knowledge, resources, and inspiration for local Rotarians to create lasting change across the globe, in our communities and in themselves.

Congratulations! We are proud of your work, past and present, for our Club and our District!

Last Week's Program



For those who were not able to attend last week's meeting, you missed a treat. There were 46 in attendance. President John Brown introduced a new segment to the meeting and our guest Lucinda Brown (President of the local chapter of the NAACP) highlighted the career of Thomasville Police Chief Troy Rich. Chief Rich was then presented with a Paul Harris Fellow by Past District Governor Fran Milberg.

The new meeting segment entitled "The Director's Report," will be used to keep the membership informed on progress being made by the different committees. Janet Liles and Adam Carvin reported on the club's membership efforts. It was pointed out that all members can be involved in recruiting new members as we work to energize the existing members. During these challenging times we might want to ask ourselves this question. Am "I" doing my part to help the club be strong and vibrant? New blood can help towards this end.

Our guest Lucinda Brown reflected on the service of TPD Chief, Troy Rich. During Chief Rich's long career in Thomasville, we the citizens, have been the beneficiaries of his forward thinking and innovations. His flagship contribution to the TPD and Thomasville, was introducing and implementing the President's Task Force on 21st Century Policing recommendations. These recommendations were designed to help law enforcement improve its relationship with the community. There are six pillars of 21st Century Policing. Those pillars are: Building Trust and Legitimacy, Policy and Oversight, Technology and Social Media, Community Policing and Crime Reduction, Training and Education and Officer Safety and Wellness. These six pillars help the community and law enforcement work together for the good of all stake holders.

Chief Rich gave an emotional footnote to his career as a servant of the city of Thomasville. He is retiring from that service after 30 years. There is a quote that says, "Service is the rent we pay for the privilege of living on this earth." Chief Rich has paid his rent. There is no outstanding debt to be collected. He leaves the TPD and the city of Thomasville in a much better place than he found it. Thanks, Chief Rich. What can we take away from this meeting? Let me suggest this. Rotary Opens Opportunities. Let us as Rotarians serve our community, others and ourselves by fully embracing "The Four Test." Let us diligently place "Service Above Self." Then we can each proudly say, we have taken advantage of the opportunities Rotary opened to us.

District Governor's Message of the Week

In a phone message to all 71 District Presidents, District Governor Kirk Driskell made the following remarks.

- 1. Choose your new members wisely. Quality over quantity.
- 2. Ask yourself why are you here.
- 3. Be innovative.
- 4. Stay focused on Polio.

Thanks to all our members. Thomasville Rotary Club is blessed to have these as our focus.